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Happy New Year! 
We hope that everyone was 

able to stay warm over 
Christmas Break and that you 

had a great start to the 
 New Year.   

 

 

 
 
 
 
   
   
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Lance List, Principal 

 

January 9 
Bball vs. Twin City 
5:00, 6:00 
 
January 12 
End of 2nd Quarter 
 
January 13 
Bball @ Egg Harbor 
Boys – 11:00am 
Co-ed – 12:00pm 
 
January 16 
CEA Meeting 
6:00pm 
 
January 21 
K4-2 Sing in Church 
10:30am 
 
January 23 
Bball vs. Twin City 
5:00, 6:00 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Cardinal Chronicle 

Hot Lunch 
 
Hot Lunch for this week is Spaghetti given by the Ruechel family.  The 
cost is $2.00. 
 
Mission Offering 
 
Our Mission Focus – Milk for Nepal 
 
Last week’s offering was $33.60.  Our total for the 1st Semester is 
$653.65.  Thank you for your generous gifts!  
 
2 Corinthians 9:7 – Each one should give what he has decided in his 
heart to give…for God loves a cheerful giver. 
 
Prayer of the Week 
 
Heavenly Father, you sent holy angels to proclaim our Savior’s birth to 
simple shepherds. Now you send your people to share Jesus with 
others. We thank you for the opportunities in Mexico to proclaim the 
praises of the Christ Child. Bless our endeavors to use the Internet to 
continue to move that message to more people than we ever could ever 
reach face to face. Give health and safety to all who go forward to 
proclaim your name, so that all the residents of Mexico may know the 
saving peace of Mary’s Son, our Savior Jesus Christ. Amen. 
 

 

School Cleaning 
 
1/1-1/7 Arnold 
1/8-1/14 Chmela 

1/15-1/21 Chmela 

St. John Lutheran School 

    January 4, 2018 



2 
 

Interactive Faith Online Bible study 
 
The next Interactive Faith series will begin Jan. 10, 2018, and run each 
Wednesday night at 6 p.m. and 8 p.m. (central) through Feb. 7, 2018. Rev. 
Daniel Habben, St. John’s, Saint John, Antigua, will lead the study titled “Isaiah: 
God confronts and comforts his people.” Learn more at wels.net/interactivefaith. 
 
New Subscription Option for Military Devotions 
 

WELS Military Services produces a weekly devotion written especially for people 
in the military and their families. Now, you can subscribe to have the devotions 
delivered to your inbox. Subscribe for the military devotions and more at 
wels.net/subscribe. 
 
Did You Know? 
 
Today is National Trivia Day. 
 
Stevens Point, Wisconsin holds the largest current trivia contest at the University 
of Wisconsin-Stevens Point’s college radio station WWSP 89.9 FM.  April 2013 
hosted the 44th annual event which usually has 400 teams ranging from 1 to 150 
players.  The competition, which is open to anyone, spans 54 hours over a 
weekend with eight questions each hour. 
 
Pteronophobia is the fear of being tickled by feathers. 
 
Recycling one glass jar saves enough energy to watch TV for 3 hours. 
 
A small child could swim through the veins of a blue whale. 
 
Sources:  
nationaldaycalendar.com 
thefactsite.com 
 
 
 


